
 

 
 

COVID-19 Response Update  
(Updated as of 04/01/2020) 

 

Thank you to our faithful supporters, campers, and retreat groups for being patient with 
us during these constantly changing circumstances of ministry.  Our hope was that we might be 
able to service our April and May groups in ordinary fashion if the virus were under control 
enough to allow that.  At this time, due to government mandates in various states, we are forced 
to cancel all April events.  Following the federal guidelines of limited contact and group 
gatherings, no matter what takes place in April we will not be able to hold any events. 
 
 For the month of May, we have encouraged our groups to plan accordingly for their 
retreat with the understanding there is a likelihood of their events cancellation due to local and 
state mandates on businesses.  We are praying that there would not be continued disruption, but 
also working and planning for the likely case of that very thing.  All groups in the month of May 
are encouraged to reschedule dates for later in the year, or make their reservations for the 2021 
retreat season while we work with them on any deposits already submitted.  
 
 June Groups and Summer Camp is the next concern for us.  Our goal is to create a safe 
and enjoyable atmosphere for all our guests.  At the current time we encourage you to approach 
retreats and summer camp registrations normally.  We are still actively planning to hold our 2020 
summer camp season and want to assure you that if the case should arise where we are not able 
to hold summer camp, due to government mandate, we will work to return or roll forward all 
payments made.  We love serving all those who utilize the ministries of PMBC and we are excited 
for this coming summer session.  Please keep following us for updates, every 15 days, as we learn 
more information about the coming months.  
 
Please follow our facebook, website, and instagram for updates. We have hope, peace, and 
contentment in this time through the promises given in the Scripture, confirmed by the 
sacrificial work of Jesus on the cross and secured by the power of His resurrection (which we 
joyfully prepare to celebrate in the coming weeks)! 

 
        In, through, and by Christ 
        The PMBC Staff 


